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Software development, unlike other forms of mechanical invention, is
already afforded protection within existing copyright laws.
Furthermore,
since the logic (idea) of software can be reduced to mathematical
formula (idea) with Church-Turing Thesis, and because mathematical
formula (idea) is not patentable, software should not be patentable as
well. 

The Supreme Court of the United States has never ruled in favor of the
patentability of software. Their decision in Bilski v. Kappos further
demonstrates that they expect the boundaries of patent eligibility to
be 
drawn more narrowly than they commonly were at the case's outset. The
primary point of the decision is that the machine-or-transformation
test 
should not be the sole test for drawing those boundaries. 

The USPTO can, and should, exclude software from patent eligibility. 

Thank you,
Zac Luzader 
Software Engineer
West Virginia University
Morgantown, WV 


